
Career Pathway  

Food Processing Expo 

February 5 & 6, 2025 

If you are interested in meeting our Food Processor members to explore career opportunities at our 2024 Food 
Processing Expo, please complete the form below no later than January 16, 2025. To view a list of our current 
food processor members, please click here. Once the completed form is reviewed, a representative from CLFP 
will be in contact with you to provide more information.  

Name: 

Email: 

University or College: 

Year of expected graduation: 

Career Interests (ex. marketing, food science, mechanic, QA): 

CLFP Member #1: 

Why are you interested in this member: 

CLFP Member #2: 

Why are you interested in this member: 

CLFP Member #3: 

Why are you interested in this member: 

If you have any questions, please contact Halle McIlvenna at halle@clfp.com. 

California League of Food Producers
2377 Gold Meadow WayGold River, CA95670 

P: (916) 640-8150F: (916) 237-9559www.clfp.com 

https://www.clfp.com/processor-member-list
mailto:olivia@clfp.com
halle@clfp.com

